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Wednesday Discipleship 
 Begins September 

 

BOOKCLUB 
Bookclub will start up again in September with 
some changes! 
The group will meet on the 4th Monday of each month (Sept
-May) in the Friendship Room @ 2:00 pm!  
Anyone is welcome to attend!! 

We Need Your Pictures for the Church Directory! 

After a LOT of work from our directory team 
(Thank you Pam Nelson, Jennifer Brunsberg, and 
Shaneen Schmidt!), we have made LOTS of  
updates to our church roster.  Now it’s time to get 
current pictures of everyone so we can print and 
distribute church directories! Yay!! There are  
several ways we can get a picture of you and your 
family: 
 

1) If you haven’t already, show up with your  
family on one of our candid picture days.  We 
will have volunteers available during coffee hour 
and immediately after worship in the fellowship 
hall on October 18 and 25, and also on  
Wednesday, September 11.  This is also a great 
time to make sure we have all your contact info 
100% correct. 
2) Submit a recent photo of you and your family.  
You can email pictures to: 
 church@wadenaimmanuel.org 
3) Have a professional picture taken in mid to 
late September.  We are working to secure a  
couple of days in September when you and your 
family can sit for a professional photo.  There is 
no obligation to purchase, but you would have the 
option to order pictures if you’d like. Watch for 
more info in our bulletins and September  
newsletter. 
4) If you or a member of your household is  
homebound, we can come to your home to take 
a picture if you don’t have another family  
member who could do this for you.  Again, contact 
the church office if you would like us to come and 
take your picture at home. 
 

Our goal is to have picture directories available by 
November 1! 
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